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Dear House Committee on Rules Members, 

 

I believe that this proposal is reckless. It would damage not only natural resources, 

but cultural resources. Portland and other areas like it are already wiping away their 

beautiful historical buildings and allowing bad elements to fester, ultimately 

destroying livability, and the very cultural gathering centers that have made it 

appealing to begin with. I oppose this measure because it would further ruin the 

livability of the area and erode the cultural landmarks, which tell the story of a 

community, generation after generation. 

 

Richard S. Nowacki 

05/08/2023 


